
“…enriching the lives of all students” 
 

 

Sullivan West Central School District 

          33 Schoolhouse Road, Jeffersonville, New York 12748 

Kathleen Bressler                 Tel. (845) 482-4610 ext. 3000  

Superintendent of Schools                Fax (845) 482-3022                                         
                                                                                                                                                          

 

September 2, 2022 

 

Dear Bulldog Parent(s) and Guardian(s):  

 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! As a reminder the first day of school is Tuesday, September 6 for all 

students. We have uploaded our back to school forms into Family ID, an online platform.  

 

To register, create and activate your FamilyID account click this link: 

https://account.familyid.com/signup?reqid=c4a15fbdae07c4a368c52300ff2644a8 

 

After you sign up for an account please check your inbox for an activation email from FamilyID. Click the link 

in that email to activate your account.  

 

Helpful tips: The account type is Org User or Family    

Enter your first and last name to create the account; you will add your child(ren) as participant(s) 

Once you create the account a link will be emailed to you      

To register for a program type Sullivan West and choose NY click FIND. Click Sullivan West  

 

There are four back to school forms: Parent/Guardian Approval Form 2022-23 (required); Student Health History 

Update 2022-2023 (required); Unscheduled Dismissal Form 22-23 (required for Elementary Students) and 

Volunteer Application 22-23 (complete if you want to volunteer in the school or chaperone on a trip).  

 

If you already have an account for sports you will be able to use the same login and password and your 

child’s information will populate.  

 

After you have added your child(ren)’s emergency contact information, completed all of the health history 

questions you will electronically sign and submit. A payment box will be displayed as $0.00. This will confirm 

there is no fee for you to participate in this program.  

 

Please contact the Main Office secretaries if you have any questions about the forms and if you do not have 

online access please ask the secretaries to send you paper forms to compete and return.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kathleen Bressler  
 

Kathleen Bressler 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://account.familyid.com/signup?reqid=c4a15fbdae07c4a368c52300ff2644a8

